
From: Stacey McCann
To: SENR Exhibits; Sen Knopp
Subject: House Bill 2027
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 5:24:11 PM

I would like to call for a delay in voting on House bill 2027 or vote no for now and spend time
to explore the idea using proper procedures. I believe the foot bridge is good for the people of
Bend and is not harmful to the environment. I don't support taking an existing bill, gutting it,
and replacing it with something completely unrelated. This feels like it is being done in a
sneaky and underhanded way to get around the appropriate scrutiny and debate. I expect
integrity from lawmakers and this particular situation appears to be far from it. If there is a
true environmental concern, please do the research, present the evidence, and allow it to be
appropriately vetted before rushing it through the process.

Kindest Regards,

Stacey McCann
61360 Ward Rd
Bend, OR 97702
541-647-2404
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